
 

 

Tuesday, June 11, 2019 
6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 
Harvard Smith Campus Center 
1350 Massachusetts Ave., Cambridge 
 

Join us to learn more and share your knowledge. We’ll 
share information about the project area, recent 
changes to the street, and goals. The project area is 
Mt. Auburn St. from JFK St. to Putnam Ave. 

This will be an opportunity for you to share what you’d 
like to see from this quick-build project and to hear 
from others in the community. 

Contact Patrick Baxter at 617-349-4715 (voice), 617-492-0235 

(TTY), or pbaxter@cambridgema.gov. After the meeting, we’ll post 

the meeting materials at cambridgema.gov/inner-mt-auburn. 

The City of Cambridge does not discriminate on the basis of disability. The City may 

provide auxiliary aids and services, written materials in alternative formats, and 

reasonable modifications in policies and procedures to qualified individuals with 

disabilities. For more information contact Najah Casimir at 617-349-4359 (voice), 617-

492-0235 (TTY), or ncasimir@cambridgema.gov. 


